

New Indian Model School, Dubai

TEL 2824313, 2824250, 2824441

www.nimsdxb.com

info@nimsdxb.com

NIMS/GEN/064/2021

CIRCULAR

29/03/2022

Dear Parents,

Greetings from New Indian Model School Dubai!

Hope you are safe and healthy.

This is a gentle reminder to acknowledge that your ward is not promoted to the next grade due to the outstanding fee arrears according to our records. Promotion is not automatic. So please do not send your ward to school until the fee arrear is paid.

For your convenience, the school will be opened every day from 8 am to 4 pm from 31 March to 3 April for the payment of fee arrears and for the collection of the first fee installment.

If the current year's fee arrears are paid along with the first installment for the academic year 2022-23, you will receive notification of the promotion of your ward. If you have any difficulty completing these payments, please feel free to visit the school between 31 March and 3 April.

If you have recently paid your fees, your new class teacher will be in contact with you in the near future.

Thank you

Principal